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Report of Interview

Doyle M. Hunnicutt, Chief, Reactor Project Section B, Reactor Project

Branch 2, Region IV, NRC, was interviewed concerning his knowledge of a

March 8, 1984, incident at Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station (SES) when
allegedly a Texas Utilities Generating Company (TUGCO) Quality Assurance (QA)
Supervisor detained eight quality control (QC{ inspectors in a room and then
cearched their desks and confiscated inspection reports documenting numerous
deficiencies with electrical equipment. During the interview, Hunnicutt
provided the following information:

Hunnicutt's recollection of the circumstances surrounding the March 8, 1984,
incident involving the detention of QC inspectors at Comanche Peak SES was
very vague. Hunnicutt noted that the incident occurred 14 months earlier,
In October 1984, Hunnicutt testified at length before the Atomic Safety and
Licensing Board (ASLB) concerning the incident. At that time, Hunnicutt's
memory was much fresher concerning the details of what took place during the
incident. Hunnicutt stated that the testimony he provided the ASLB was
correct and he had no changes to make.
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